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As Knife River Lutheran Church, 
our mission is to actively spread 
GodɅs Word and shining light with 
unrelenting fortitude, through the 
work of our women, men, young 
people, and little children. We seek 
to be a bright spot on the prairie, to 
be an island of peace and light in a 
chaotic world. 
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Pastor Carter writesɎ. 
Let me tell you this Ɂ if you can even believe it Ɂ ϥ 
have been your pastor for one year. This is now my 
13th newsletter article to you all, and although many 
would say 13 is unlucky, the exact opposite is what 
comes to mind as ϥ reɳect back on the past year with 
you all. ϥ donɅt think there is a day that goes by where 
ϥ donɅt stop and think about how incredibly blessed ϥ 
am to serve alongside all of you. Since the day ϥ ar-
rived it has been a great blessing to get to know all of 
you. Not only as wonderful people, but also as four 
congregations that each function so diϜerently, yet 
still work together in a beautiful partnership. A part-
nership that ϥ hope you feel has ɳourished and 
strengthened over this past year.  

  

Together we have had conversations about the direc-
tions our parish should take in the future, and 
through those conversations, we have instilled 
changes to our education programs. We have refor-
matted conɲrmation to hopefully better inɳuence 
the faith lives of our young people. We have added 
adult education and Bible study to better serve you, 
and Wednesday Church School attendance has in-
creased to over 60 kids each week, while we contin-
ue to worship 60 to 80 people on Wednesday eve-
nings.  

  

Together we have entered into new staʛng models 
and ϥ give thanks to the Parish Board for trusting my 
leadership as we venture into new territory not only 
within our churches, but the greater church as a 
whole. We will only continue to reach more and 
more people as each new position begins to fall into 
place.  

Together we have rejoiced with Sarah Sorenson as 
she answered GodɅs call to ordained ministry. Let us 
continue to support her and pray for her as she con-
tinues with her education.  
  
Together, under the direction of Eden Cuypers, Par-
ish Youth Director, our Junior High and High School 
youth programs have grown from 2 to 3 youth to 18 
to 25 students actively attending most weeks. Re-
cently we have registered 22 youth and 8 adults for 
the National Youth Gathering in Houston in the sum-
mer of 2018. This is to be celebrated!  
  
Together we have mourned great losses to our par-
ish. We have commended some of our best to eter-
nal life, and there is great grief left among us. May 
the Spirit of God continue to enter into those that 
mourn, so they can feel peace once again.  
  
Together we have also failed one another. We have 
made one another upset and unhappy. We have dis-
agreed, but we have also entered into faithful, grace-
ɲlled conversations to discuss our diϜerences and 
focus on forgiveness to better serve the gospel here 
in this place each and every day.    
  
Together, we have embraced change, and now we 
continue to look toward the future. My prayer is that 
we continue to be open to hearing GodɅs call as to 
where we are heading, and respond faithfully and 
with great trust.  
  
Together, we are best, my dear parish. You are an 
incredibly gifted, dedicated, and faithful group of 
people, and ϥ canɅt wait to see what the coming years 
have in store for us together.  



Lutheran Parish  News  

  Clergy appreciation Sunday is 

October 8th. The congregations of 

the Prairie Lutheran Parish are 

blessed to have Pastor Carter and 

Intern Pastor Sarah as our pastors. 

God bless in your calling.  

Reformation Sunday at Prairie Lutheran Parish 

For those unable to attend the Synod-wide Reformation Worship in Bismarck, 

we will have our 5th Sunday combined parish worship service on October 

29th . Details of that service have not been decided as we go to print. 

 Western Prairie Conference 

 

You may recall last October at our 

conference meeting in Berthold, 

Carter nominated John to be our 

conference secretary. He was 

unanimously voted in (actually no 

one else wanted the job). J  

 But there is thing they call karma. 

Our own Pastor Carter was just 

elected as our Western Prairie 

Conference Dean. Congratulations 

Carter! I understand some changes 

are coming in the way our confer-

ences meets. I will let you know as 

soon as I hear those details.  

 Dishô With The Bish 

 

   You are cordially invited to 

Bethlehem Lutheran in Ross on 

Tuesday, October 24th when the   

Synod Staff will host the ñDishinô 

with the Bishò.  A free supper is  

cooked and served by Synod Staff. 

We will eat together, share some 

time in Bible Study, talk about 

ministry and engage your ques-

tions.   

   The meal is served from 5:30pm 

to 6:15pm.  Our Bible Study and 

Conversation Time starts at 6:15.  

We promise to wrap up no later 

than 7:30PM. Please join us! 

Access to ALC - Sometimes things are left in the church and needed 

immediately. Or someone forgot to put an after hours event on the 

church calendar. If you need after-hours access to American Lutheran 

please call Santana 629-0406 and she will meet you at the church. 

 

October 23 

6:00 at ALC 

 

Parish council members plan to 

attend the quarterly meeting. 

Please send your churchôs delegate 

if you  are unable to attend. Let 

Wayne Evans know if you have 

any items to add to the agenda. 

Thanks! 

Prairie  

Communion 

Communion services will be every 

Sunday in October. 

Evening Parish Bible Study 

Our evening parish Bible Study 

meets at 6:30 following the mid-

week worship on Wednesdays. 

Please join us in this hour of fel-

lowship as we discover more about 

our faith walk.  

Pulpit Supply for September 

Thank you to John for doing pulpit  

supply in September. 

The Morning Parish Bible Study 

The morning parish Bible Study 

that was formerly the GIFTS Bible 

Study is growing in numbers! Our 

next Bible Study which will be led 

by Pastor Carter is Wednesday, 

October 11th at 10:00 at ALC. All 

are welcome to this Bible Study.  

Parish Rally Day 
 Thank you to Knife River for 

hosting Rally Day. It was abso-

lutely perfect in every way!  

Parents of Third Graders 

The Parish Bible Class for the 3rd 

graders will be held, Oct. 26, Nov. 

2, 9, 16th at 3:45 at ALC. Bibles 

will  be  presented November 19th 

in the studentôs home church. 

Please get the word out to all 3rd 

graders and their parents! 

Together-4-Prayer 
We plan to meet at 9:30, Oct. 12th at 

Joanne Colbensonôs in Minot at the 

View #222. Note it is the second 

Tuesday of the month in October. 

Please call Janis Thompson with any 

questions: 629-5072. 

 Recent Baptisms in the Parish 

 

Member of ALC  

Rydge  Everett  Gjellstad 

Son of: Ryan & Beth  

Brother of: Tyler, Brody and Bray 

September 10, 2017 

 Recent Funerals in the Parish 

 

James Marlyn Noss 

Graveside Service 

September 15, 2017 

Wednesday Events Cancelled 

Please mark your calendar that all 

parish activities are cancelled on 

Wednesday, October 18th during 

the Teachers Convention. We will 

resume the following week with 

youth activities, supper, worship 

and evening Parish Bible Study. 

Friendly Face from the Past 

This has been a summer of ñdrop 

inò clergy from our past. Rolf 

Morck and his father Harvey 

stopped by. Rolf was an intern un-

der Pastor Stenslie from 1980-

1981. He lives in Wisconsin now.  



   

 

 

Not in yet 

LYO  August  News 
Eden Cuypers, Youth Leader 

September has kicked off with several joy-filled events so 
far! Our regular LYO meetings have begun, bringing in a 
great group of kids who ready to have a lot of fun, learn 
about their faith, ask questions, or join together in great 
fellowship. With the new schedule on Wednesdays, LYO 
is the perfect ending to an event-filled day. 

 

We have had between 17-21 youth at LYO the last cou-
ple of weeks. Discussions have focused on what we want 
to do this school year with our group, community possibil-
ities that we can work on, and expectations we want to 
have for our group. Our focus from this past Wednesday 
came from Romans 6:23, which tells us, ñFor the wages 
of sin is death, but the free gift of God is eternal life 
through Christ Jesus our Lord.ò Youth shared what this 
verse says to them and talked about forgiveness and the 
gift of eternal life that is not earned, but given to us 
through Jesus. 

 

We also have an update about the youth going to the Na-
tional Youth Gathering in Houston next summer. We are 
up to 20 students and 8 adults that are attending the 
events. The youth that are going to the gathering are also 
serving the meals that are provided on Wednesdays be-
fore worship. Please join us on Wednesdays for all of the 
activities available. 

 

Reminders: 
LYO goes from 6:30-8:00 PM on Wednesdays. 
Meals are served at 5:15 PM. 
LYO is open to all 7th-12th graders. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions! 

Contact information: 
(701) 840-2871 (cell phone) 
Eden.drevecky@gmail.com 

American Lutheran Church  

Landscape, and Lighting, and Air, Oh My!  

Over the next three months the American Lutheran 
Council will be holding congregational forums regarding 
landscaping, sanctuary and entrance lighting, and air 
conditioning. These conversations are being held so 
that when we vote on them at the annual meeting in 
January, we will be able to make well-thought-out-
decisions without having to make the meeting hours 
long. We will have multiple plans and estimates to look 
at and talk about. See you there, right after church in 
the fellowship hall!  
 October 15th    -    November 19th  -    December 3rd  

Dear American Lutheran 

Let us first begin by saying you all are truly amazing. The donation we 

received from you this month blew us away. Weôve been very blessed 

to have such caring individuals within the communities we serve for 

sure. The donation of $4,274.50 that you all were kind enough to gift 

our program will go a long way toward assisting the victims of the 

communities we serve within Mountrail and Burke Counties. We are a 

small program consisting of our director, Darla Juma and two volunteer 

advocates. We struggle each year to gain enough funding from the few 

grants available to us. The amount of funding available in those grants 

seems to get smaller and smaller each year. We will be sure to put your 

donation to the best use possible. Thankyou again, youôll never know 

how much it meant to us and how many happy tears were shed upon 

opening that envelope. Bless you all.  

Darla Juma, Director 

Christine Juma, Advocate 

Heather Jenkins, Advocate 



Gospel Seeds - October 2017 

A Monthly Update from the Western North Dakota Synod Office  

A Time to Say Thank-Youé 

   Fall is upon us again ï cooler temperatures, 

leaves turning and dew on the grass in the morning.  

With the changing season comes a time to say 

thanks to our Rostered Leaders both Pastors and 

Deacons.      

I hope that you will take a moment to thank these servants as well.  Let 

them know they are in your prayers. 

Dishinô With the Bishé  

   The last week of October Synod Staff are heading on the road for our 

Annual ñDishinô with the Bishò.  You are invited to make your way to 

one of these gatherings for a free meal, cooked and served by Synod 

Staff.  We will eat together, share some time in Bible Study, talk about 

ministry and engage your questions.   

   The meal is served from 5:30pm to 6:15pm.  Our Bible Study and 

Conversation Time starts at 6:15.  We promise to wrap up no later than 

7:30PM 

   Here is our schedule: 

       Monday, October 23 ï ï ï Lebanon Lutheran, Amidon 

       Tuesday, October 24 ï ï ï Bethlehem Lutheran, Ross 

  Wednesday, October 25 ï ï ï First Lutheran, Fessenden 

      Thursday, October 26 ï ï ï Trinity Lutheran, Steele 

We look forward to hosting you and enjoying some Christ centered 

conversation with you all. 

Thank-You Visitsé 

   Ministry does not happen alone, Christ calls us to be partners togeth-

er.  With that in mind Synod Staff are making 4 stop to share coffee 

and conversation with people.  Come and have a cup of coffee and 

some Kuchen.  All events start at 10:00AM and are very informal. 

         Tuesday, October 24 ï ï First Lutheran, Watford City 

    Wednesday, October 25 ï ï Christ Lutheran, Minot 

       Thursday, October 26 ï ï Bethany Lutheran, Rugby 

            Friday, October 27 ï ï Zion Lutheran, Beulah 

We look forward to seeing you at one of these events. 

Bishop Mark Narum 

I am thankful for these servants who teach of Godôs love and grace, 

challenge us to connect the Jesus story with our daily lives and walk 

with us in times of great joy and deep grief. 

 Synod Council Meetsé     
   September 15 and 16 the Western North Dakota Synod Council met 

at Good Shepherd Lutheran in Bismarck.  Below are some of the is-

sues which came before your synod council. 

-Friday evening council was joined by Lorraine Davis, Executive Di-

rector of the Native American Development Center, Scott Davis, Di-

rector ND Indian Affairs Commission and Dr. Leander McDonald, 

President of United Tribes Technical College.  These three guests 

helped us engage conversation around the question: How can the 

church be a partner in building bridges between native and non-native 

people. 

-Spent time in conversation around open congregational calls in the 

synod and creative ways ministry is being provided across the synod 

-Talked about the marks of a Vital Congregation and how leaders 

have the ability to impact congregational vitality 

-Talked about a special candidate within our synod that staff are seek-

ing an internship site for 

-Walked through plans for the 500th Anniversary of the Reformation 

Worship service planned for October 29th at the Bismarck Event Cen-

ter 

-Agreed to bring an amendment to the synod constitution which 

would add another seat on synod council for a person of color 

-Approved a Continuing Resolution on how the Synodôs Nominating 

Committee will seek candidates for Conference Deans and Confer-

ence Secretaries 

-Appointed Rev. Christina Martin Heart River Conference Dean, Rev. 

Kathleen Nygard, Turtle Mountain Conference Dean, Rev. Carter Hill 

Western Prairie Conference Dean and Rev. Nicole Martin and Rev. 

David Maxfield as Upper Missouri Co-Conference Deans 

 

Reformation 500 Worshipé 

   All are welcomed to a Festival Worship Service with Holy Com-

munion on October 29, 2017 at the Bismarck Event Center.  The wor-

ship service begins at 11:00am ï however you are invited to come ear-

ly for excellent prelude music. 

   Coffee will be served before and after worship.  If you are unable to 

be present, the worship will be televised live on BEKôs statewide net-

work.  

                        Rev. Mark Narum 

                        Serving as Bishop of the Western North Dakota Synod 

   



 

Prairie Lutheran Parish 
American-Bethlehem-Faith-Knife River 
We are one together in mission 

                                                "The Pantry" 

 The Prairie Lutheran Parish will be teaming up with other local 

churches, the Stanley Park District, Mountrail County Health Foun-

dation and the Stanley Public Schools to help with the fact that chil-

dren in our area are not getting the nutritious food they need on a 

regular basis. Nearly one in six children in America lives in house-

holds that struggle to put food on the table. That means they strug-

gle with hunger sometime during the year.   

 Starting on Friday, September 8th, ñThe Portable Pantryò will al-

low children in the Stanley elementary school that are on the free or 

reduced meals program to bring home a bag of food each Friday. 

Each week a group will get together in a classroom at the Elemen-

tary school and bag up the food for each child designated in a reusa-

ble grocery bag.   

 In the near future, ñThe Pantryò will be setup at the high school 

where students can go shop for what they need. 

 Informational brochures and applications for this program will be 

available at each local church and at the Grade School and High 

School guidance counselorsô offices. 

 Cashwise has graciously approved to mark the food items The Pan-

try board has chosen for the month so shoppers can pick up items as 

they shop. A large tote will be placed up front for drop off of the 

food purchased by shoppers.   

 The local churches are spearheading this campaign with seed mon-

ey to start it off with and food donations. Grants will also be applied 

for once The Pantry has its 501c3 accreditation. But, this is a com-

munity effort, so any service organization that would like to help 

bag food for a week, donate food or money or help with any needed 

movement of food please contact Steph Everett at 628-1405 or talk 

to Sarah Sorenson or Eden Cuypers!  
If you are interested in helping pack bags of food for the elementary 

school for our S.A.C.K Program, We will be packing at 5:00 on the 

dates listed. Please let Pastoral Intern Sarah know if you are interested 

in helping. We need 4-5 helpers each time and it takes about an hour to 

pack the bags. Thank you! 

Mountrail County Food Pantry  
is a  

Prairie Lutheran Parish  
supported ministry.  

 

  Our food pantry served 53 households in August, for a total 
of 145 people.  Of those, 57 were children and 18 were sen-
iors.  We provided 5430 pounds of food to these families!   

  ϥf you are one of the folks that generously help us unload 
the truck, that amount of pounds will not surprise 
you!!  Speaking of unloading the truckɎ.(insert winning 
smile here)  J  ɎɎif anyone would like to be a part of that 
process, please give me a call at 628-2925.  ϥ will include you 
in the group text when ϥ know a truck is going to be arriv-
ing.  ϥ usually text one day in advanceɎ.so itɅs fresh in peo-
pleɅs minds.  J   We have a great group of steady volunteers 
that help, and it would be nice to have an extra pair of 
hands or two, every now and then, to make this process a 
little easier on them.  They never complain though!!  AlsoɎif 
you canɅt lift, we also need help stocking the shelves as 
these boxes are brought in.  ϥtɅs quite wonderful to have 
people putting away as we are carrying in!! 

  Thank you to Omni for sharing her birthday with us, via 
gifts that were designated for birthday bags for our pan-
try.  What a thoughtful family!!!   Thank you, dear communi-
ty, for the continued support of our food pantry, be it food 
gifts, ɲnancial support, or oϜering your time and energy!!   

God bless you all.  J    
                                                         Mary 

Mountrail County Food Pantry   
PO Box 39, Stanley, ND 58784 

Prairie Lutheran Parish 
American-Bethlehem-Faith-Knife River 
We are one together in mission 



Thank you to the good people of Mountrail County. For I 

was hungry and you gave me food; I was thirsty and 
you gave me something to drink; I was a stranger and 

you welcomed me.  Matthew 25:35  

Hunger in Mountrail County  
An estimated 850 individuals, or one in 18 of your 

Mountrail County neighbors turned to the Great Plains 
Food Bank partner agencies and feeding programs to 

meet their nutritional needs in 2016.  
Thirty -six percent are children and 12% are seniors.  

The Great Plains Food Bank partners with the Mountrail 
County Food Pantry, delivering food for more than 

70,000 meals per year into Mountrail County  each year 
to ensure that much needed food is available for those 

who struggle with hunger.  

Together we can end hunger.  
Ways You Can Help  

Hold a Food & Funds drive at your church, business or 
in your neighborhood. Make a one time financial gift or 

become a monthly donor. Become a Hunger Advocate; 
lend your voice to hunger related issues.  

Each year we distribute more than 14 million pounds of 
food and grocery products to 241 partner agencies 

across North Dakota and Clay County, Minnesota. Our 
partner agencies are as strong and diverse as the staff 

and volunteers who operate them. This network, com-
prised of soup kitchens, emergency shelters, afterschool 

programs, senior meal programs and other charitable 
feeding programs, are on the front lines every day dis-

tributing the food we supply directly into the hands of 

hungry children, seniors and working families. They are 
a vital link in our mission to end hunger.  

Thank you for your continued support of your local 
Mountrail County food pantry.  

 
  Heather Schmidt  701 -476 -9117  

 schmidt@greatplainsfoodbank.org   

 

LUTHER 500 - SAVE THE DATE 

Synodwide Worship Service 
Sunday October 29, 2017 - 11 a.m. -  
  Christians from across Western North Dakota are 
invited to gather at the Bismarck Civic Center Sun-

day, October 29, 2017 to commemorate the 500th 

anniversary of the beginning of the Reformation.  A 

Festival Worship is planned for 11:00AM at the Bis-

marck Civic Center to commemorate this historic event and pray 

for God's guidance as we seek to be faithful, Christ-centered wit-

nesses into the future.  

Rev. Mark Narum, who serves as Bishop of the Western North 

Dakota Synod says, "This is a once in a life time event for most 

of us.  I encourage all congregations across the synod to consider 

making this their Sunday morning worship for this one Sun-

day."  Bishop Narum went on to say, "It is not often that we get a 

chance to come together and provide a united Lutheran witness to 

God's grace, love and mercy which comes to us through the risen 

Christ."  

  Teams are at work now planning the festival worship ser-

vice.  Included in the day will be choirs and bells performing glo-

rious music.  Holy Communion will be celebrated this day.   

The Prairie Lutheran Parish is planning to have a ñFun 

Busò (or buses) going to this event. We will know the first 

week of October whether we have enough interest to have a 

bus to take us. Catch the Reformation excitement!  

On Sunday, Oct. 15 at 1 p. m. CST, PBS gives the Reformation televi-

sion exposure when it airs ñMartin Luther: The Idea that Changed the 

World.ò This nationwide showing is a great reasons for us to gather 

with others and explore Lutherôs lasting impact on Christianity. PBS 

apologized for listing the wrong date on the local RTC Tv guide in 

September. You can watch the entire movie on your computer at: 

http://www.pbs.org/program/martin-luther-idea-changed-world/ 



 

Sun Mon Tue Wed 

1 Sunday Worship!  
See schedule above  

aƻƴǘƘƭȅ ![/ ǇƻǘƭǳŎƪ 

2 

ALC 10:00 Quilting  

3 

10 Sunday Text Study 

10 Centennial Crt Study 

4 

See Wednesday Parish 

Schedule below

8 Sunday Worship!  

Clergy Appreciation 

Sunday 

ALC WELCA Fall 

Festival Bazaar  

9 

ALC 10:00 Quilting  
10 

10 Sunday Text Study 

 

10 Bethlehem Bible Study 

2:00 Faith Aft Bible Study 

3:00 Faith Eve Bible 

Study  

11 

10:00 Parish Bible Study

 

See Wednesday Parish 

Schedule below

15 Sunday Worship!  
Contemporary worship at 

ALC  

Forum for ALC members 

5:00 Family League at 

Knife River 

16 

ALC 10:00 Quilting  

6:30 ALC council 

17 

10 Sunday Text Study 

 

10 Bethlehem Bible Study  

18 

No midweek 

activities at Prairie 

Lutheran Parish

22 Sunday Worship! 

   See schedule above  

 

Purple Serving group 

meets ALC 

23 

ALC 10:00 Quilting  

6:00 PLP Council 

24 

10 Sunday Text Study 

 

10 Bethlehem Bible Study 

5:30 Dishinô with the Bish 

Meal & Conversation at 

Bethlehem, Ross 

25 

See Wednesday Parish 

Schedule below

29 Reformation 
Combined Parish Wor-

ship-potluck dinner  
 

Reformation Gathering 

at Bismarck Civic Cntr 

30 

ALC 10:00 Quilting  
31 

10 Sunday Text Study 

 

10 Bethlehem Bible Study  

 

OCTOBER  
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Wednesday Parish Schedule
2:45 After School Fellowship
4:00 Parish School Fellowship
4:00 Conɲrmation
5:15 Fellowship Supper
6:00 Worship
6:30 LYO 
6:30 Adult Bible Study

 Thu Fri Sat 

See Wednesday Parish  

Schedule below 

5 
8:00 Menôs Bible Study at 

Centennial Court    

фΥлл ![/ ²9[/!  ƭŜŦǎŀ 
ƳŀƪƛƴƎ 
 
 

6 Pastorôs Sabbath  7 

WELCA Cluster at 

Zion Lutheran in 

Berthold 

10:00 Parish Bible Study 

See Wednesday Parish  

Schedule below 

12 
8:00 a.m. Menôs Bible 

Study at Centennial Court 

фΥол ¢ƻƎŜǘƘŜǊ п tǊŀȅŜǊ ŀǘ 
WƻŀƴƴŜ /ƻƭōŜƴǎƻƴΩǎ 
у ǇƳ .ŜǘƘƭŜƘŜƳ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ 

13 Pastorôs Sabbath   

8 a.m. Bethlehem fixes 

hair at Bethel  

14 

No midweek  

activities at Prairie 

Lutheran Parish 

19 
8:00 a.m. Menôs Bible 

Study at Centennial Court 

9:00 all day quilting at 

Faith Lutheran 

20Pastorôs Sabbath 
Scroll Deadline  

21 

See Wednesday Parish  

Schedule below 

26 
8:00 a.m. Menôs Bible 

Study at Centennial Court 

1:00 Scroll Assembly by 

Faith 

3:45 3rd grade Bible class 

27Pastorôs Sabbath 
8 a.m. American fixes hair 

at Bethel  

28 

   

CTOBER 2017  

 

Wednesday Parish Schedule 
2:45 After School Fellowship 
4:00 Parish School Fellowship 
4:00 Conɲrmation 
5:15 Fellowship Supper 
6:00 Worship 

 
6:30 Adult Bible Study 

Regular Weekly Activities 
4:00-5:00 Cub Scouts on Mondays at ALC 
6:00-8:00 Boy Scouts on Mondays at ALC 
8:00 P.M. A.A. on Mondays & Fridays at ALC 
10:00 A.M. AlAnon on Saturdays at ALC 

7a`jao`]u 0]neod  
 3_da`qha¾ 

3qllan¾ î¾êî 
7knodel¾ ï¾éé 

"e^ha 3pq`u¾ ï¾ìé 
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o_da`qha ^ahks 

LYO Gathering in Minot 



ñFall Festival with Friends ó  
Sponsored by the  

American Lutheran WELCA  

October 8 th  

11:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. 

American Lutheran Church  

Fellowship Hall  

Heart Warming Fall Meal  
(free will donation)  

Everyone is Invited!  
Our fall festival is set for Sunday, October 8th following worship 

at American Lutheran. It will be held in the fellowship hall from 

11:30 to 2:30. There will be a free will delicious harvest meal, 

which will be open to everyone. We will also be having a silent 

auction, items to bid on and a bake sale. A new area of interest is 

being added this year, ñgrannyôs attic.ò We would appreciate our 

church members to donate to our bake sale and grannyôs attic. 

The church will be open the mornings of October 7th (Saturday) 

and October 8th (Sunday) to bring in your baked goods or gran-

nyôs attic items.  Gently used items for the attic may be left at the 

church in the first room to the left upstairs in the Sunday School 

area. NO clothing or shoes please.  It will be open to the public. 

Itôs going to be a great day, so mark your calendars! 

If any questions, please call Renae at 701-629-1952.   Renae 
 

Sacrifice the sacrifices of thanksgiving, and declare His works 

with rejoicing. Psalm 107:22 

Godõs blessings 

grow when they 

are shared.         Western Prairie  

Cluster Fall Gathering  

�Ò�…�¦�£�Ÿ�Q�Š� �¦�£�Q�v�ª�–�¤�Q�†�¡� �Ÿ�Q�{�–�¤�¦�¤�_�Ó 
(Hebrew 12:1 - 2)  

Saturday, October 7, 2017  

9:30 AM  

Registration 9:00 - 9:30  

Zion Lutheran Church of Berthold, ND  

Unit Roll Call: Dakota Boys and Girls Ranch  
�‚�¦�š�•�¥�¤�]�Q �’�•�¤� �Q �Ÿ�–�–�•�–�•�Q �š�¥�–�ž�¤�Ø�Q �•� � �¤�–�Q �•�–�’�—�Q �¡�’�¡�–�£�]�Q �•�£�ª�Q

erase markers, sharpie permanent markers, tape, 

AA & AAA batteries used for calculators and lego 

robotic sets, Avery 8 tab dividers sets, composi-

tion notebooks, art sketch pads, wooden pencils, 

stickers for elementary school student work and 

blank notecards. Make checks to Zion WELCA.  

Love Offering: Berthold Food Pantry  

Please do not bring expired items.  

Speakers:  

Laurie Dannewitz, Dakota Boys & Girls Ranch, 

Melissa Kornkvem, Metigoshe Ministries  

Report on Synodical and Triennial Conventions.  

�~�¦�¤�š�”�Ø�Q�s�š�“�•�–�Q�„�¥�¦�•�ª 

Devotions, Singing, Training and Fellowship  

Contact your WELCA president for registration 

information.  

Registration deadline is October 2nd.  


